
From: Brooke Mueller <Brooke.Mueller@walmart.quorum.us>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/6/2017 12:23:22 PM
Subject: Walmart, Giti Tire and South Carolina - A Great Partnership!

Dear Kevin Bryant,

It was an exciting week is SC! I wanted to make sure you saw the Giti Tire's announcement, where I was honored to 
be a part of the opening celebration with Walmart's US CEO Greg Foran, Giti Chairman Enki Tan and Governor 
Henry McMaster. This tire manufacturer will be creating 1,700 local jobs in Richburg, South Carolina as part of 
Walmart's commitment to purchase an additional $250 billion in products supporting American jobs by 2023. In 
order to meet the growing demand of Walmart and the North American market, Giti Tire has committed to invest 
$560 million in a new 1.7 million square-foot facility in Richburg and create new jobs in Chester County over the 
next decade.

I would be happy to provide any further information or answer any questions that you may have. For more 
information and a recap of our Giti Tire U.S. Manufacturing event, please click here. This video only captures half of 
the energy Wednesday!

Best regards,

Brooke

Brooke R. Mueller
Director  Public Affairs & Government Relations
North Carolina, South Carolina & Virginia
Cell 202.340.8998
brooke.mueller@wal-mart.com 
 
Wal-Mart Stores, Inc.
702 SW 8th Street
Bentonville, AR 72716 
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